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February 22, 2022 

 
Nancy Baglietto, Executive Director  
Foothill House of Hospitality 
1262 Sutton Way 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
 
 
Dear Nancy, 
 
 

Thank you for the information regarding the Foothill House of Hospitality (FHH) 
application to the California Health and Human Services Agency Community Care Expansion 
(CCE). The City of Grass Valley recognizes the need in our community for permanent 
supportive housing for seniors and adults with disabilities experiencing or at risk of 
homelessness. The City values the current housing and services that FHH provides at the 
Sierra Guest Home to seniors and adults with disabilities experiencing homelessness and 
supports the FHH application to the CCE for funding the development of additional units of 
supportive housing at the 131 Glenwood Avenue Sierra Guest Home address as well as the 
application for Capitalized Operating Funds.  

The current provision of services and housing is an allowed use at the Sierra Guest 
Home as would be the proposed expansion. The city looks forward to working with you to 
implimint this bennificial project. 

Please let me know if there is anything else that City can do to assist the FHH’s 
effort.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ben Aguilar 

Mayor of Grass Valley 

 

             Council Members 
Ben Aguilar, Mayor 

Jan Arbuckle, Vice Mayor 
Hilary Hodge 

Bob Branstrom 
Tom Ivy 

 


